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Kaukab Stewart MSP 
Minister for Equalities
Scottish Government 

24 February 2025 

Dear Kaukab, 

Gypsy/Travellers in Scotland: “Tinker Experiment” 

The Committee considered its work programme at its meeting on Tuesday 4 
February. 

As part of that discussion the Committee noted that there has been a delay to the 
research commissioned by the Scottish Government on the experience of 
Gypsy/Travellers in Scotland during the so-called Tinker Experiment. As such, the 
Committee agreed to write to you to seek an update on progress of the research. 

I look forward to hearing from you on this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Karen Adam MSP 
Convener 
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